
Remembrance Day 

 
at Lister Infant School 

 



 
On the 11th day on the 11th month at 11 O’clock the children of Lister Infants stopped, 

were silent and remembered the men and woman who have died in all wars.   

 

St George’s Hall in Liverpool 



 

 

A whole school assembly commemorating Remembrance day 
on the 

 
11th day 

11th month 
at 11 O’clock. 

 

Do you know why do we hold a two minute silence?  

The first two minute silence in Britain was held on 11 November 1919, when King George V asked the 
public to observe a silence at 11am.  

This was one year after the end of World War I.  

He made the request so "the thoughts of everyone may be concentrated on reverent remembrance of 
the glorious dead".  



The children enjoyed listening to a guest speaker who 

showed medals from World War One. 

 

  

During story time the children 

enjoyed listening to a story 

about the First World War. 


